
Oxford Glen Intersection Closure 
 

Dorrance Lane Construction 
 

Statewide Services has been selected as the general contractor to complete the Dorrance Lane 
construction project between Kirkwood Road and Oxford Glen.  

Starting on Monday, January 23, 2023, the Oxford Glen intersection at Dorrance Lane will be 
closed completely for reconstruction of the entire intersection and all through traffic must be 
detoured to Scottsdale Drive and Brighton Lane.  Both lanes of Dorrance Lane will be open to 
local traffic only for two-way traffic. However, those entering at Kirkwood must exit at 
Kirkwood.  Those entering at Bloomington must exit at Bloomington. 

 We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and we appreciate your patience throughout 
this roadway improvement project. 

If you have any questions or concerns, see below for the construction project team’s contact 
numbers.  

City of Meadows Place: 281-983-2950   
Statewide Services Office: 713-864-3368 
Emeterio Ocampo (Statewide Services site superintendent): 713-703-1356 
Mel Allison (Statewide Services PM): 713-545-8006 
Steve Arnold (HDR Engineering site representative): 281-541-8438 
Ngoc Le (HDR Engineering PM): 832-264-2395 


